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This bill is an updated redraft of 2013 Assembly Bill 838.  I made one important change
in the bill related to the reimbursement of the initial costs incurred by the Department
of Employee Trust Funds in establishing the Wisconsin Private Retirement Security
Plan and Wisconsin Private Retirement Security Board.  Under the original bill, the
Joint Committee on Finance (JCF) had the option of funding or not funding the initial
costs.  However, because DETF is a trust fund agency and cannot incur any costs not
related to the public employee trust fund, I provided that JCF must approve
reimbursing these initial costs.  Otherwise, I am uncertain if DETF could legally carry
out these initial obligations.  Is this OK?
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